From: James Ventres <james.ventres@easthaddam.org>
Sent: Wednesday, September 17, 2025 9:49 AM

To: Shelberg, Dave <dshelberg@jpnconstructionllc.com:
Subject: Moodus Reservoir Drawdown

Dave,

Aswe discussed last week, the CT DEEP is still reviewing the possible drawdown of the
Moodus Reservoir this winter. That being said, if a property owner wishes to do work around
the shoreling, it will require permitting from the East Haddam Inlands Wetlands and
Watercourses Commission (IWWC). The Commission is required to have the application on
the agenda twice and they meet monthly. The permit is valid for five years so if the drawdown
occurs nextyear, the applicants don’t have to reapply. | have attached the IWWC application
and some typical drawing for shoreline stabilizing using natural materials. The second email
will have shoreline stabilization techniques and methods of incorporation native plantings to
assist in shoreline protection.

Could you please pass this information through you Moodus Reservoir Preservation Group
email?

Thank you —Jim Ventres — Land Use Administrator — East Haddam
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